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8th January 2024 

 
Inspire/Aspire Week 
 

As part of our planned Personal Development curriculum this half term, we are holding 
an inspire/aspire week during the 5th – 8th February 2024. During this week we 
would like to warmly invite parents and family members to share with our children the 
jobs they do or interesting hobbies that they have with our classes in person or via a 
pre-recorded video. 

We know that we have a wide range of skills and talents among our lovely parents and 
families here at Leavening and we want to inspire the pupils to have high aspirations 
and dreams that they follow. Wouldn't it be fabulous if we could bring the community in 
to our school and hopefully inspire some young minds? If you think you would like to 
connect with our pupils and share what you do, even just for 10 minutes, please could 
you complete the form below: 

https://forms.gle/w1XAMqAkdsA2uBjPA 

We would love to see as many of you authors, copy writers, electricians, farmers, 
equestrians, cooks and bakers, business owners, scientists, cleaners, hospitality 
workers, househusbands/wives, trades people, barristers, nurses, doctors, etc. as 
possible. 

The pupils will get so much out of listening to you share the highs of your jobs/hobbies. 
You can spend as little or as long as you like and suggest the preferred age you would 
like to share this with. We would timetable it on a flexible basis, fitting around you at 
any point in the school day. We have carried out similar events in years of past (in 
person) and it was hugely successful. Please don’t be shy…come and show off your 
talents and brace yourself for the weird and wonderful questions that only children can 

ask! 😊 

Thank you in anticipation (once again) 
Mrs Mitchell 
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